
Appeal for Expulsion 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

Head of School 

[School's Name] 

[School's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Head of School's Name], 

I am writing to formally appeal the decision regarding the expulsion of my child, [Child's Name], 

from [School's Name] due to allegations of bullying. We understand the serious nature of these 

allegations and fully support the school's commitment to fostering a safe and inclusive 

environment for all students. 

However, we believe that the decision to expel [Child's Name] was made without fully 

considering the facts and context of the situation. [Child's Name] has expressed remorse and a 

desire to learn from this experience, and we are committed to working with the school to address 

any underlying issues. 

We kindly request a meeting with you and any relevant staff to discuss this matter further and 

explore alternatives to expulsion. We believe that with appropriate support and guidance, 

[Child's Name] can contribute positively to the school community. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. We hope for a prompt response to our appeal. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


